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NOTICE TO STUDENTS AND ALL MEMBERS OF STAFF

Following the signing of the Return-to-Work Formula and the suspension of
industrial action by the Universities Academic Staff Union (UASU) and the Kenya
Universities Staff Union (KUSU) on Monday, March 17, 2025, the University
Senate convened a Special Senate Meeting on the same day and made the
following resolutions:

1. Resumption of Academic Programmes

All students are hereby recalled to resume academic programmes at the
University, effective Tuesday, March 18, 2025,

2. University Examinations

Diploma and undergraduate examinations, originally scheduled for February 3—
15, 2025, will now commence on March 31, 2025, following a two-week revision
period to ensure adequate preparation.

The University Senate reaffirms its commitment to ensuring a smooth,
structured, and secure transition as students resume their academic activities.

This resolution was taken by the University Senate during a Special Senate
Meeting held on March 17, 2025.
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